
  

Happy	Thanksgiving	from	WISE	to	YOU!	
 

We are thankful for so much here!  As faculty and students talked, 
here are just some of our thanks we wanted to share from St. Vincent that 
involve you.   

We are thankful for… 
 
“Getting to study the Bible, a bed to sleep in, and food is all free for 

me.” – Alertha, student 
 
“My salary through you.”  - Sister Angie, Instructor 
 
“For people supporting me even though I have no clue who you are.” 

- Quincy, student 
 
“Students and their continual showing of their heart for people and 

passion in ministry here as we get to teach them” – Bro. Brice, Director 
 
“For people caring enough for us to help us be here to grow.” - 

Rachelle, student 
 
“For a diverse campus.” – Sister Maddie 
 
“For sponsors and teachers helping me to know God’s word better.” 

– Jean Ronel, student 
 

 “For the opportunity to teach the word of God.” – Bro. EK, 
Instructor 
 
 “For the people who helped send us here and pray for us.” – Naiyah,  
         
        Missionary kid 
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SEND SUPPORT 

TO: 

W.I.S.E. 

P.O. Box 1741 

Pittsburg, KS 66762 

wisemissions
@gmail.com 

 

St. Vincent 

info: 

WISE 

Box 824  
Kingstown 

 ◆ St. Vincent ◆ 

West Indies 

Phone: 
863-232-5875 

 

So Helpful: 
Let us know if 

you would 
rather get this 

via e-mail.  
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Pictured- 

Most of the current students 

and staff saying, “thank you” 

to you. 

 

Above – One of our 

students teaching during 

Sunday School. 
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www.windwardislandsschoolofevangelism.org 

 

The Truck Giving 

Above – Spending one of 

our Saturday fellowships 

at the “Pirate Beach”. 

Below – Barbados 

Youth Convention. On 

right is V.B.S. 

  We had been needing, praying, and fundraising for a  
                 truck for the mission here.  We are always hesitant to ask, 
as people already give so much to help WISE.  We did have some 
individuals and a few churches who gave.  Thank you!   

A truck here can be very expensive, since cars are imported.  
We had hoped to find a used truck to transport our growing 
student body in and for hauling work supplies.  Our original plan of 
$10,000 was just not going to buy a truck here.  At this point, we 
still had not even raised half of that amount.  And then we received 
word from 2 churches: 

 
-	“Our	church	has	money	saved	up,	and	rather	than	just	let	it	

sit	and	accumulate,	we	would	rather	you	used	it	for	the	truck	you	
need	and	would	use	there.”	

-	“Our	church	is	not	able	to	start	supporting	WISE	at	this	
time,	but	we	would	like	to	help	in	giving	you	$5,000	for	your	truck.”			

	
Thanks to these churches and individuals we can now 

purchase the truck…hopefully in our next newsletter we can share a 
picture of all the students in the truck. 

Thanks so very much again.  We continually see God 
providing each day for our families and students here.  We are so 
grateful to Him and you. 

Below – Some WISE preschoolers.  We now have 14 

attending. 10 boys & 3 girls!  The kids made hats to 

celebrate Independence Day here in St. Vincent. 

Below – Bobbing 

for Apples at our 

“Fall Festival” 


